
 

 

 

TRIBAL ELECTION COMMITTEE 

 

ELECTION UPDATE 

 

Dear Tribal Member, 
 
We are writing to inform you that, due to recent threats of violence associated with the 
cancellation of the February 22, 2025, assembly meeting, the Tribal Election 
Committee made the diƯicult decision to cancel the Rally scheduled for March 15, 
2025, and postpone the election date to April 5, 2025. This election date is contingent 
on the safety of our Tribal Community. 
 
The safety and well-being of all tribal members is our top priority, and we believe that 
it is in everyone’s best interest to avoid any potential risk.  Absentee ballot schedule 
will be adjusted by two weeks according to the rescheduling.   

Thank you for your understanding.  

Taûbotneanawáyean (Thank you), 

 

Narragansett Tribal Election Committee 

 

 

 


